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NOTICE 40–2023:   WAIVER FOR SUBMISSION OF VALID CERTIFICATES OF CHARACTER 

FOR HAULIERS 

September 29th, 2023  

 

The Point Lisas Industrial Port Development Corporation Limited (PLIPDECO) wishes to advise 

that the submission of a Certificate of Character will be waived effective September 28th, 2023 

until further notice.  

 

This is due to the temporary cessation of the issuance of Certificates of Character by the 

Trinidad and Tobago Police Service (TTPS). Any adjustments to this temporary cessation will be 

based on further guidance from the TTPS.  

 

Please be advised that all other requirements for the issuance of Gate Passes to Hauliers 

remain in effect.  

 

We thank you for your continued support in ensuring a safe and secure working environment 

for all stakeholders of PLIPDECO.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


